
From: John Clarke <John.Clarke@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Thursday, February 25, 2021 9:23 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Travel  
  
Steve,  

The following members have returned from traveling to Clearwater Fl. for a final inspection meeting 

for (1) new Command Van Truck that the city has procured from Frontline Pierce Mfg. Inc. This 

meeting took place Feb. 22, 2021 through Feb. 24, 2021. All expenses have been covered by the 

vendor, Frontline Pierce Mfg. Inc. per contract # 105835  

 

•DC John Clarke 

•Engr. Pellegrini 

 

Thank you!!! 
  

John Clarke 

District Chief 

Bureau of Logistics 
 

Chicago Fire Department 
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